
 

Morning Watch 
for the Week of October 24, 2021 

(Part two from October 17th Morning Watch) 

 

Last week’s Morning watch reminded me of this: 

 

When in college and taking our trash to the “trash 

shoot” where it went down a tube to the furnace and 

was burned up---we were not allowed to put any dirt 

down the shoot because it would cause the furnace to 

“blow up” so to speak and shoot it all back up the 

tube into our lives once again, and that was greatly 

discouraged!  

It seems to me that there is a message in that-- “Be 

careful of the dirt that you send out into the world via 

conversations--personal or social media---it will 

without a doubt blow back in your face, and you’ll be 

wondering ‘Where did this come from?’--I came from 

you!” 
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